
 

INVITATION TO TENDER 
BID DOCUMENTS ON REQUEST 

 
“TRAFFIC LIGHT SIGNALS UPGRADE -  
PAR-LA-VILLE/FRONT ST. JUNCTION” 

 
Sealed bids marked “Traffic Light Signals Upgrade – Par-La-
Ville/Front St Junction” will be received at the office of the City of 
Hamilton, 17 Church Street, Hamilton, up to 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, 
28th May 2020.  
 
Bid documents are only available in electronic format  by request 
only through Charles Waters Asst. City Engineer 
cwaters@cityhall.bm, 505-6641. 
 
Please review temporary COVID-19 related changes to bid process 
in the Bid documents. 
 
The Corporation of Hamilton is not bound to accept the lowest or 
any bid.  
 
City Hall   Charles Waters P.Eng 
4th  May 2020  Asst. City Engineer 


